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24 October 2024 
 
 
St Bernadette’s Catholic Primary Voluntary Academy 
Annes Crescent 
Scunthorpe 
DN16 2LW 
 
 
Dear Pupils, Parents and Staff 
 
I would like to extend to you all an extremely grateful ‘Thank you’ for your recent 
donation to our foodbank from your Harvest Festival. 
 
This weighed in at an enormous 170.0 kg of produce which has greatly increased the 
stock levels in our warehouse. 
 
We are very appreciative of your help in our efforts to support all those in need in our 
community.  All your donations make a huge difference as we struggle to balance the 
needs of those who rely on our help with noticeable decreases in donations, due in 
the main to extra pressures we are all feeling in the cost of living. 
  
With your help, we are doing everything we can to make sure the foodbanks in our 
network can continue to support their communities.  Donations such as yours are 
helping to make a huge difference.   
 
If you would like to learn more about the excellent work currently being carried out by 
the Trussell Trust and their foodbanks, you can find details on their website, 
www.trussell.org.uk. 
 
Thank you once again for your very generous donation. 
 
Kind regards and best wishes to you all. 
 
 
 
 
 
Tim Parker 
Scunthorpe Foodbank Project Manager 


